
Redwood Park has had a makeover and our new tower needs a name and a new sign to match.

We’re looking for kids to get creative.  The winner will have their entry turned into a permanent sign for the new tower. 
How cool is that! 

Your entry must:
- fit into the rectangle above and include the name you’re giving the tower
- be creative, this sign is going in a playground
- include your name, age and contact number

Entries close 5pm, Thursday 6 August 2020.	Open	to	children	up	to	the	age	of	13	years	old.	You	can	drop	your	entry	at	
the	Waitomo	District	Library,	Te	Kuiti	i-SITE,	our	office	on	Queen	Street	or	scan	it	in	and	email	it	to:	info@waitomo.govt.nz	

We	can’t	wait	to	see	your	artwork.	Good	luck!

We need a name for our new Redwood Park tower

Name:	 Age: Contact Number:


